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I'm a lifetime Oregonian and am a long-time proponent of mail-in voting. Please don't 

make voting harder and more inconvenient for the citizens of Oregon. A same-day in-

person voting requirement will only result in fewer votes cast and will 

disporoportionately affect the elderly, persons with disabilities, rural Oregonians, and 

the working poor. This is a made-up problem that does not need fixing! 


